
ADMISSION OF PERSONS WITH PRIOR FELONY 
CONVICTIONS POLICY

No SUNY campus may include questions regarding criminal 
history on admissions applications. However, admitted 
students who are seeking campus housing, clinical placements, 
field experiences, internships, or study abroad programs 
will be asked if they have been convicted of a felony as part 
of the application process for those programs or services. 
Students who have previously been convicted of a felony 
should review the college policy and process provided on the
Dean of Students (https://deanofstudents.buffalostate.edu/
admission-persons-prior-felony-convictions/) website.
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